Greetings Band: October 28.2010

Pease see the attachedment and meet your Band Director. We are very fortunate to have
Wilbur as our Director.

We will practice on election day, next Tuesday, Nov. 2™, Remember we will have our
monthly raffle since it is the first Tuesday of the month.

The RVCB stickers are now available for $1.00 from Patrick Reidy (Vice President). The
stickers can be used on your window or bumper.
I will sell them next Tuesday since Patrick will not be at practice.

I announced last Tuesday that we will have our 2011 spring concert at the
Jefferson Center. We thank Ralph Fuller for his making this possible.

Don’t forget to see Susan Kraterfield for your Kroger Card.

We are working on our new Hand Book, which will contain band policies,
a new updated roster, and pictures of each section of the band.

The application form for our band to play in Charlottesvile, Va., at the
Community Band Festival next July has been mailed. I will keep you posted.

There will be two signup sheets passed around Tuesday. One will be for a Social
Committee and one for a Set up and Take Down Committee. Please consider
volunteering for one of these committees.

UPCOMING DATES
November 30"-Winter Concert
December 7".-Concert at Cave Spring Baptist Church 7PM. , Tuesday
Please try to make this concert. We will also turn in our
music after the concert
January4™. Start Practices
January 25"-Concert at Brandon Oaks, 7PM.

Myron White, President



